Auburn City Council special meeting was held on the 23rd day of May 2022 in City Hall. Mayor Richard Heim
called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm with a roll call vote as following; Deb Ludwig, Jane Barto, Linda Rath,
Nick Meister, and Robert Theulen.

Resolution No. 22-15 A Resolution Authorizing and Directing Acceptance of a Quote from Contech Engineered
Solutions, LLC, For Pedestrian Bridges was offered by Councilor Barto and seconded by Councilor Theulen. The
motion was duly put to a roll call vote of the City Council. Ayes: Ludwig, Barto, Rath, Meister, and Theulen. Nays:
None. Whereupon the Mayor declared the motion duly carried and Resolution 22-15 duly adopted.

City Council reviewed and discussed several used and new truck quotes. A motion was made by Councilor Ludwig
and seconded by Councilor Meister to approve the purchase of a 2022 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 Pickup from
Domino for $30,100.00. The motion was duly put to a roll call vote of the City Council. Ayes: Ludwig, Rath,
Meister, and Theulen. Nays: Barto. Motion carried.

City Council discussed the street parking at Reiman Park.
Councilor Ludwig requested the cleaning of the city park next to shelter house be put on the June 13, 2022 agenda.

A motion was made by Councilor Barto and seconded by Councilor Theulen to adjourn the meeting. The
motion was duly put to a vote of the Council. Ayes: Theulen, Meister, Rath, Barto, and Ludwig. Nays: none
Motion carried meeting adjourned at 6:51 pm.

Richard Heim, Mayor

Attest: Tamara Nuckolls, City Clerk



